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Toronto, Ontario, August 4, 1959.

Your Letter Dated January 30, 1959. PLACE

DATE

YOUR FILE SUBJECT

5008-818-12 Cessna T50 airoraft, CF-BRL

OUR FILE

5008«B18-12 (ART)

Director General, Air Services,
Department of Transport,

No. 3 Temporary Building,
Ottawa, Ontarioe,

1. In reply to your marginally noted correspondence
this office has heard nothing further from the owners of
the subject aircraft concerning its disposition.

2. In view of the foregoing it is presumed that this
aircraft will now be deleted frem the Canadian Civil
Aireraft Register,

egional hiroctor, Air Seryices,
Teronto,




